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Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from ISWK! 

We are pleased to announce that Indian Nursery Al Wadi Al Kabir will 

commence the new academic session 2022-2023 with effect from the 

15th of April 2022 in a physical set up.   

The class rooms will be housed in the spacious KINDERGARTEN 

CAMPUS with a welcoming ambience for the tiny tots. 

The new location will offer the tiny tots, spacious classrooms, a bright 

and welcoming ambience and a happy learning environment. 

The new location has been refurbished and will offer students the 

best learning and growing experiences. 

 

WE OFFER: 

• Qualified, trained, experienced and a caring faculty. 

• An inviting, colorful well-equipped enclosed play area under CCTV 

surveillance and the supervision of trained support staff. 

• Spacious Digital classroom. 

• An array of interesting and skill building activities. 

• Invigorating Learning Program. 

• Individual attention. 

• Stimulating, safe, secure and encouraging environment. 

• Use of a variety of toys, contemporary teaching aids and 

techniques. 

• Opportunity for self-expression. 

• Celebration of various festivals to develop cultural and social 

values in children. 

•   Frequent PTMs to interact with parents and to offer timely 

feedback on their wards’ holistic development. 

• Trained Staff Nurse and Support Staff available on campus 

 

Limited seats available - admission on first-come-first serve basis! 



 

We look forward to having your child onboard with us at Indian Nursery 

Al Wadi Al Kabir – home away from home! 

 

D.N.Rao

Principal 

 

 

For enquiries kindly mail us at: nurseryadmissions@iswkoman.com 

 Tel: +96891271165 

ADMISSIONS OPEN NOW!!!  
Classes start on the 15th of April 2022 
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